
Pensacola, Florida                               
Northwest Florida Chapter 0712             

Happy New Year Fellow HOGs, 

 

 We have a favor to ask of YOU! We are kick starting a new 2015 Ladies of Harley project at 
Northwest Florida HOG of Pensacola, Florida, and would like to invite your Chapter to be a part of it. Our 
wonderful LOH will sponsor the creation of a custom cookbook with a focus featuring the favorite recipes of 
HOG Chapter Members across the United States. Our 2015 LOH Cookbooks will be professionally 
published and are sure to be a treasured keepsake. 

 As we prepare to put our cookbook together, we are inviting YOUR CHAPTER to have a showing of 
a recipe (or three) to be included in this publication. We will list alongside your chapter recipes, the recipe 
contributors name AND your HOG Chapter identification with city and state. Trust us, we know that to get to 
the top of food excellence, consult a HOG member!  

 Gathering recipes from across the states will give a good variety of what foods are preferred and 
prepared in different regions of the country. And what better place can we find those great recipes than with-
in the heart of a HOG Chapter! (You know our motto, “Live To Ride - Ride To Eat”!) Categories will include 
Appetizers, Soups/Salads, Meats/Main Dishes, Vegetables, Breads, Beverages, and of course, Desserts. 

 We are excited about this project and do look forward to including your HOG Chapter in it. Please 
submit 1 - 3 of your favorite recipes so you may be represented in this book. Your recipes will help ensure 
that our cookbook is a success. One HOG Chapter in the Central Plains is having a little fun with this and 
are holding a Taste-Testing Contest in February to see which recipes will make the top 3 to be submitted. 

 It’s fun, free and simple. All we ask is that you give this letter to any Officer or member of 
your HOG Chapter and have them email their recipes to our LOH Cookbook Chairperson, Peggy Blalock, at 
“editor0712@gmail.com”.  We also ask that all recipe submissions be sent in by March 1, 2015. 

 Please take just a moment and share a favorite recipe from your area. Your HOG recipe contribution 
is the key to ensuring our Ladies of Harley Cookbook project is unique and marketable. Any officer or member 
is welcome to submit for your chapter.  Please contact me if you should have any questions. 

Thank you so much and wishing you another fantastic year in the wind, 
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